UNITED FISHERMEN OF ALASKA

211 Fourth Street, Suste 110
Junoau, Alasks 99801-1172
(307} 586-2820
{907} 463-2545 Fax
E-Mail: ula@ ufa-fish.org
www.ufa-fish org

March 17, 2011

Representative Paul Seaton, Co-Chairman
Representative Eric Feige, Co-Chairman
House Resources Committee

Alaska State Legislature

State Capitol, 120 Fourth Street

Juneau, AK 99801-1182

RE: Support for Confirmation of Cora Campbell as Fish and Game Commissioner
Dear Representative Seaton, Representative F eige, and Committee members,

United Fishermen of Alaska (UFA) represents 38 Alaska commercial fishing
organizations from fisheries throughout Alaska and the federal waters off our shores.
UFA supports the confirmation of Cora Campbell as Commissioner of the Alaska
Department of Fish and Game.

Campbell’s experience in the state and federal fisheries management processes, and her
experience as Fisheries Policy Analyst for Governor Palin and Natural Resources Policy
Analyst for Governor Parnell provide her with broad knowledge of fish and game
management throughout Alaska.

We support the approval of Ms. Campbell’s appointment by the House Resources
Committee, and by the Alaska State Legislature.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely, )
Mark Vinsel
Executive Director
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SFW Klraska

P.O.Box 4096 - Palmer, AK 99645 907-746-GAME

March 16, 2010

Dear Representative:

As you approach confirmation of the Governor's appointments, the Board of Directors
of the Alaska Chapter of Sportsmen For Fish and Wildlife unanimously encourages a
“yes” vote for Ms. Cora Cam pbell as Commissioner of the Alaska Department of Fish and
Game., :

As you know, SFW-Alaska membership includes more than 2,000 Alaskans whose gosalis
supporting management for abundance of Alaska’s fish and game resources.

Sincerely,

SPORTSMEN FOR FISH AND WILDLIFE — ALASKA

(G2 Yo

Ralph Seekins
President




